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Welcome our New Associate

We are very excited to announce the addition of our associate, Dr.
Michael Rolf, to our practice. He will begin seeing patients on March 12,
2018. This will bring a lot of new and exciting changes for Herald Family
Dentistry. We will be able to offer more procedures in our office, in
addition to, more evening and convenient appointment times.

Dr. Rolf grew up in Campbell County and graduated from Newport
Central Catholic High School in 2006. He completed his education at the
University of Louisville with both his undergraduate and graduate
degrees. He graduated in 2014 at the top of his class, excelling in
cosmetic and implant dentistry.

Dr. Rolf is passionate about helping patients achieve a beautiful and healthy smile. Many
patients are impressed with the excellent chair side manner and the comfort they feel while
being treated. During the consultation appointment, Dr. Rolf will make sure to clearly diagnose
and explain treatment options with the patient.

With the additional of Dr. Rolf to our team, we are extremely excited that we can now offer
dental implants in house to our patients! Dr. Rolf has obtained certifications and credentialing
from four implant programs around the country, and he prides himself on being up to date with
the latest advanced dental implant technology and research. Along with dental implants, Dr.
Rolf will be providing services including porcelain veneers, teeth whitening, smile evaluations,
and aesthetic sculpting as well as emergency services, root canals, periodontal treatment, oral
surgery, and oral medicine.

In his spare time, Dr. Rolf has no shortage of things to keep himself busy. He enjoys spending
time with his wife Abbey and can be found being a DJ at weddings and events around the area.
He also runs his bow tie company, BeauxTied, which raises money for muscular dystrophy and
epilepsy in honor of two of his cousins who lost their battle to those diseases.

Dr. Rolf’s current schedule will include Monday and Wednesday mornings, Tuesday evenings,
and all day Thursday. We are so happy that we are now able to provide even more office hours
to our patient base. If you already have an appointment scheduled and have a strong
preference to which doctor you would like to see, please call and confirm which doctor will be
covering your next hygiene visit. Although, we highly recommend seeing Dr. Rolf if you get the
chance. We are so happy to have him join our team!



